
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent; 
 
 
Federal law requires that we share with you the qualifications of teachers in the              
Peshtigo School District. Each of our teachers have obtained a bachelor’s degree and             
are fully licensed in their assignment. Continual training is also provided to our teaching              
staff to best fit the needs of our students. 
 
Additionally, our instructional aides are considered qualified for their work assignments. 
 
Please visit the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction to view licensing           
requirements and look-up specific teacher licenses at  www.dpi.wi.gov . 
 
If you have any questions regarding our staff’s qualifications please contact me at             
715-582-3677, ext. 1010. 
 
Yours in Education; 
 
Patrick Rau 
Superintendent 

http://www.dpi.wi.gov/

